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Tuesday 9th January 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Monday 29th January 2024, we will be taking the children to London to participate in Young Voices at The O2 

Arena. This letter will provide you with information on how we will be allocating the tickets that you have paid for 

and a plan of the day.  

Tickets 

The tickets have been ordered and received and we will be allocating them to you by Friday 19th January 2024. 

Your tickets will be sent to your email and you will need them to access the venue. The tickets do not need to be 

printed as your entry is all done electronically.  Please be prepared to show you tickets on your mobile phone.  The 

venue is cashless so please ensure you have a card to pay for any of your own refreshments. 

Lunch and Tea 

Children will need to bring a packed lunch and a packed tea to be eaten during the day.  Please they have enough 

drinks for the day, including their water bottle and drinks for lunch and tea.  No chocolate or fizzy drinks.   

Plan for the day 

These times are approximate.  

8:40-8:50 – Children arrive at school 

8:50-11:00 – Usual school routine 

11:00-11:30 – Collect things and get onto the coach  

11:30 – Coach leaves the school  

12:30 – Arrive at The O2 Arena 

12:45 – Venue doors open to schools (teachers and children only) 

13:00 – Children eat their packed lunch 

14:00-17:00 – Rehersals (teachers and children only) 

17:00 – Children eat their packed tea 

19:00-20:45 – Young Voices Concert 

20:45-21:00 – Exit The 02 Arena 

21:15 – Coach leaves The 02 Arena 

22:00 – Children arrive back at school ready to be collected by their parents/carers 
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As it will be a late night for the children, they will have permission to arrive to school later (by 10.55am) the 

following morning, should they wish to do so.  

If you have any questions about this event, please do contact me on my email 

eloise.barwick@godstone.surrey.sch.uk 

Both the teachers and the children are looking forward to participate in such a memorable event.  

Best wishes,  

Miss E Barwick 

Year 1 Teacher and The Arts Lead 
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